THE TENEC TRUST

Report to Pulham Market Parish Council’s Annual Parish Meeting
Monday 11" March 2024

During 2023 The Tenec Trust met just twice although two meetings have already
taken place since the New Year.

We have successfully helped the few parishioners who have applied, both from
individuals and village organisations, although we are currently awaiting confirmation
of this year’s income before dealing with two outstanding applications from
organisations. Our aim is to always be able to help individuals who fulfil the charity’s
constitutional aims. All applications are considered confidentially, mainly at
meetings but we are able to consider urgent matters between those meetings.

Sadly our long standing secretary, Mr Frank Allen, died in August. Frank had been a
Trustee of TENEC since 2005 and had contributed to our work greatly. He is, of
course, much missed by us all.

We are pleased to announce the appointment of a new Trustee, Mrs Gail Frankland,
who has kindly agreed to take on the role of Secretary.

There are six Trustees in total, myself, Paul Schwier, Donna Eaton, Jan Thorp and
Gail Frankland with the Rev Carl Melville due to join us at our next meeting.

We continued to advertise the Trust in the Parish Magazine and by occasional fliers in
the Village Diary in the hope of encouraging parishioners to apply if they are in need.

Ann Ford
Chair



